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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill specifies that revenue generated from the resident antler restriction individual antlered 
deer tag must be used to administer the Coyote and Hog Management Programs.  Currently this 
revenue is used to administer only the Coyote Management Program.  
 
This bill will have no expenditure impact on the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) since 
it requires the department to perform activities that will be conducted in the normal course of 
business.  
 
This bill will reallocate a portion of existing Other Funds revenue of DNR that is allocated to the 
Coyote Management Program to the Hog Management Program. For reference, DNR indicates 
that the Coyote Management Fund received approximately $186,700 in revenue in FY 2021-22 
and has received approximately $179,000 thus far in FY 2022-23. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on February 15, 2023 
State Expenditure 
This bill specifies that revenue generated from the resident antler restriction individual antlered 
deer tag must be used to administer the Coyote and Hog Management Programs.  Currently this 
revenue is used to administer only the Coyote Management Program.   
 
DNR indicates that this bill requires the department to perform activities that will be conducted 
in the normal course of business. Therefore, the bill will have no expenditure impact on DNR. 
 
State Revenue 
This bill specifies that revenue generated from the resident antler restriction individual antlered 
deer tag must be used to administer the Coyote and Hog Management Programs.  Currently this 
revenue is used to administer only the Coyote Management Program.   
 
This bill will reallocate a portion of existing Other Funds revenue of DNR that is allocated to the 
Coyote Management Program to the Hog Management Program. For reference, DNR indicates 
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that the Coyote Management Fund received approximately $186,700 in revenue in FY 2021-22 
and has received approximately $179,000 thus far in FY 2022-23. 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 


